Maths – Week beginning 6th July 2020
 
For Maths this week we would like you to complete the work from The Oak National Academy – this is available on all devices from phones to computers. 
 
To access this please search for https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom 
 
Once on the website, click on “schedule” and then the “year 4” button. 
 
This will take you to the Year 4 section of the website. There are other subjects on here (which you are more than welcome to complete if you wish). 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Once you are on the maths section, please ensure you complete the 5 lessons from the week beginning 22nd June. If you start on the week beginning 6th July you will have missed the first pieces of knowledge! If you did not complete any maths work from this website last week you may be best looking at the week beginning 4th May – if you do this make sure you tell us which lesson the work is from when you add it to your Class Dojo portfolio. 
 
This work is based on the Maths Mastery scheme we do every day in class. 

Once you have completed the activity for each day, please email a photo of any work done to the class email or add it to your profile section on Class Dojo. You could also include a screen shot of the quizzes at the end of each lesson. 
 
If you do not have the resources needed for any of the lessons please do not worry – watching the video and spending a few extra minutes on TT Rockstars or Mathletics will be more than enough. 
 
* If you don’t normally stay in class for Maths you can either complete the Year 4 work or look at the Year 1 or 2 section of the website. Again, any work completed can be sent to the class email or Class Dojo but please let us know which year group the work is from.
 
You can also practice your mathematical skills on TT Rockstars or Mathletics.
 
As always, none of this work is compulsory.

